CITY OF WAYNE
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING - #2017-06
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2017 - 7:00 P.M.
WAYNE CITY HALL
3355 SOUTH WAYNE ROAD

A special meeting of the Wayne City Council was held on Wednesday, February 22,
2017, at 7:00 p.m. in the Wayne City Hall, 3355 Wayne Road.

Mayor Rowe called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and led the Council and the
audience in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

Members Present: Mayor Susan M. Rowe, Mayor Pro-Tem Anthony W. Miller,
John P. Rhaesa, Thomas E. Porter, Christopher J. Sanders,
Richard T. Sutton IV

Members Absent: Ryan R. Gabriel (excused)

Also Present: Lisa Nocerini, City Manager, Catherine Broge, Deputy City
Clerk, Linda Gable, Court Administrator

Interviews were done for Legal Services for the City of Wayne.

The firm of Fausone & Bohn was interviewed at 7:00 p.m. from a list of prepared
questions by City Council.

The firm of Pentiuk, Couvreur & Kobiljak was interviewed at 7:45 p.m. from a list of
prepared questions by City Council.

The firm of The Corriveau Law Firm was interviewed at 8:30 p.m. from a list of prepared
questions by City Council.

The firm of Giarmarco, Mullins & Horton was interviewed at 9:15 p.m. from a list of
prepared questions by City Council.

Upon the request of Mayor Rowe for comments from the public on matters not covered
by the Council Agenda, the following were expressed:

Kathy Rockwell, Currier St., addressed the City Council about how is the selection is
going to be made.

02-17-0051 Motion by Sanders, seconded by Miller and unanimously carried, it
was resolved to call a Special Meeting for the purpose of selecting a legal service firm
at 7:00 p.m. on March 7, 2017.



02-17-0052 Motion by Rhaesa, seconded by Sanders and unanimously carried,
it was resolved to adjourn the meeting at 10:05 p.m.

Susan M. Rowe Catherine Broge
Mayor Deputy City Clerk
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